
 

Jervois  
Primary School 

 
Happy, Safe  

& Belonging 
 

Stop  

& Think 
 

The  

Learning Pit 
 

Leading  

& Learning 
 

Rayson Street 
JERVOIS  SA  5259 

Ph: 08 8572 3279  
Mobile: 0419 618 309 

E: dl.0194.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

W: https://www.jervoisps.sa.edu.au/  
 

 

Just a couple of quick reminders before our final regular 
newsletter comes out on Friday next week: 

 
Last day of Term 3 is FRIDAY 24th September (that’s next week!), with school finishing at 2:05pm. The bus 
will be running – so please remember if you meet your child at your bus stop for drop off time you will need 
to be there an hour earlier than normal (winery stop in particular - at 2:20pm). Those who pick up from 
school – don’t forget to come earlier! 
 

NAPLAN Results 
Your Yr 3/5/7 child will have brought their NAPLAN results home this week. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please arrange to speak to either your child’s teacher or Kimberly. Give us a call or flick us a text 
if you would like to arrange a suitable time for someone to contact you. 
 
 
 

EGGS for sale! We still have plenty of EGGS in the fridge. If you would like some, 

please let us know: they are $4 per dozen.  
 
 

4/5 Cleland Excursion is next Wednesday Sept 22nd – have you returned your 
note & $15 per student? 
The 4/5 class are heading off on their Cleland adventure on Wednesday 22nd September (Week 10). Please 
make sure you return your child’s permission form and $15 per student which was due on Wednesday 15/9! 

 
 
 
Yr 4/5 Science 
Believe it or not... this is our science lesson! Ask 
your child to show you: HOW DOES A LIZARD 
STAY COOL? HOW DO DOLPHINS CATCH 
FISH? and HOW DO PENGUINS STAY 

WARM? 🐧🐬🦎 We have been learning about 

animal adaptations; today we looked at 
BEHAVIOURAL ADAPTATIONS - an action an 
animal does to help it survive in its environment! 
 

 
 

 

Good Luck to: 
 Students competing in the Athletics State Carnival on Monday 20/9: Jemia, Hamish, Knox, India, Kody, 
Mia N, Phoebe, and Aia – go out there and do you best! 

 All our JERVOIS teams for the footy Grand Final this weekend! 
 

Work Experience 
This week we welcome Scarlett Cocks from Murray Bridge High School back at JPS for a week of Work 
Experience. Scarlett will be in the 2/3 class with Sophie for the week. We hope you have fun and learn lots 
while you are here, Scarlett!   
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JPS Newsletter: Term 3, Week 9, 17/09/2021 

                                                    Jervois Primary School 

SC update: The last SC event for Term 3 

Friday, Week 10 is Green and Gold Day (24th Sept). 
Come to school wearing green or gold/yellow colours of 

Australia to celebrate the Olympian & Paralympian 

efforts and success. 
 

This is NOT a day to wear just any 
casual clothes, we ask you to try and 

find some Green & Gold or Yellow to wear. 
 

News Flash: 
Children who complete their Reading Reward for Week 

10 will be able to be part of a colour run on 

Friday (24/9). So bring an old white 

shirt for when you do a Run Around 

Australia. While running you will be 

squirted (gently) with coloured water so 

hopefully your shirt will end up with a 

beautiful array of colours! (Make sure 

you bring another shirt to change into if 

you are going home on the bus please!) 

Keep the reading going 

each night, ready for 

the Colour Run! 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 


